
Docket No. 50-206 MAR0 7 1988 

Southern California Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Kenneth T. Baskin 

Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and 

Licensing Department 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
P.O. Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Gentlemen: 

An application dated December 28, 1987, was filed with the Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation for review. This application submitted the 
Inservice Testing Program and Relief Requests for Pumps and Valves for 
the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit No. 1.  

The fee required pursuant to 10 CFR 170 was not remitted with your 
application. Therefore, it is requested that you remit the application 
fee of $150 for your December 28 request. A bill will be issued for any 
additional costs for the review of your application in accordance with 
10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.  

Sincerely, 

Signed by: 
Reba11. Diggs 

Reba M. Diggs 
Facilities Program Coordinator 
License Fee Management Branch 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Office of Administration and 

Resources Management 
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